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Mr. Dixon Hoyle, Director
Office of Program Implementation
Bureau of Oceans and International

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520 @-

Dear Mr. Hoyle:

Enclosed please find a letter from General Atomic Company requesting
an amendment to export license application XSNM01348 to increase
the quantity of material to be exported by an additional 39 grams
Uranium-239 contained in 196 grams uranium.

Please consider this request in conjunction with the application
which was forwarded to you on July 26, 1978.

Sincerely,

/q
. Op1 ger, I istant Director

Export / Import and International
Safeguards

Office of International Programs

Enclosure: .

Letter dated 9/28/78
(XSNM01348)

cc w/ enclosure:
Mr. Nelson F. Sievering, DOE
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Mr. Richard L.*Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
- Ms. Shelia"Buckley, D0D 2

Dr. Donald M. Kerr, 00E
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